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To: Parents Carers and Guardians of children 
      Pupils of Ysgol Y Deri

      Headteacher, staff and Governing Bodies of schools
      Prescribed Consultees
Dear Consultee,

Vale of Glamorgan Accessibility Strategy 2021 – 24 (Accessibility for Disabled Pupils) 
The Vale Council is consulting on its draft Accessibility Strategy. The strategy outlines the council’s aims and commitments to improve:

    -  The extent to which pupils with disabilities can participate in the schools’ 
       curriculums;
    -  The physical environment of the schools;
    -  Access to Information - for pupils, carers and families; and
    -  Communication and Transparency - being open and honest about what can be
       expected or achieved.
The Vale of Glamorgan Council is committed to ensuring that all pupils within its maintained schools and educational settings have every opportunity to attain the best possible outcomes. In order to achieve this ambition, it is essential that we ensure schools remain sustainable, reflect the needs of our local communities, and are equipped with the best possible learning environments. 
The strategy will make clear the Council’s position on improving accessibility for pupils with disabilities and outlines schools’ responsibilities in meeting their requirements around accessibility including accessibility of the curriculum, the physical environment and information.  The Council is committed to ensuring that all children and young people are as fully engaged in their learning and development as is possible and this strategy will help ensure full inclusion of disabled children in a school environment. 
The accessibility strategy document is available to view on line at https://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/en/living/schools/Consultations/Accessibility-Strategy-2021-24-Consultation.aspx The consultation period will run from 9 November 2020 to 15 January 2021. 
Your views are important, and there are a number of ways that you can respond to the consultation:

· Complete the online response form at https://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/en/living/schools/Consultations/Accessibility-Strategy-2021-24-Consultation.aspx 
or

· Complete the consultation response form at the end of the consultation document and send to:

Freepost RTGU-JGBH-YYJZ

Consultation (Education Accessibility Strategy 2021-24)
Corporate and Customer Services

The Vale of Glamorgan Council

Civic Offices

Holton Road

Barry

CF63 4RU
If you have any queries, please contact M Matthews on 01446 – 709727 or email at MMatthews@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk 
Yours sincerely

M Matthews
M Matthews (Mr)
Strategy, Community Learning and Resources
The Vale of Glamorgan Council
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